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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 3 September 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I would like to request a copy of the briefing, speaking notes, and any other 

relevant material relating to the “Water services delivery planning for 

Wellington Region and Horowhenua District” presentation attended by elected 

members last week regarding water infrastructure and services in the lower 

North Island 

A regional report with more complete information on a recommended ‘best for region’ 
model will be made public on 7 October 2024 to support council decision making.  We 
can provide that information to you then. For this reason, I am declining to supply this 
information as the information requested is or will soon be publicly available, section 
17(d) of the Act refers. 

 
You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa     
 
 




